Grace Hill Homeowners Association
Architectural Control Committee

March 13, 2011

Mr. Dale Bredahl
1140 Graee Hilt Drive
Roswell, GA 30075

Dear Dale,

Thank you for meeting with the Architectural Committee this afternoon and providing the
additional information on your construction plans,

The ACC committee accepts your agreement to cover the support columns with brick or
stone. If you decide to use wooden posts in lieu of brick or stone, we will require lattice
screening on the outside of the columns on the exposed sides of your addition.

-

Upon receipt of your Permits from the City of Roswell, please re-submit your request
to the ACC providing for one of the above choices. The ACC is willing to work with
you upon receipt of your revised Application for Design Review indicating the support
column design and materials.

We highly recommend a landscape plan for simple foundation plants on the West side of .
your addition,

Sincerely,

Jackie Hand
ACC Chairman




